
 

 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
  Marlene Best, City Manager 
  Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney 
 
FROM: James Jeffries, Assistant City Clerk 
 
DATE: August 14, 2024 
 
SUBJ: Updated Council Meeting Materials – August 14, 2024 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
 

(11) Public Hearing for a Tentative Parcel Map (TPM-2024-0002) to Divide a 
4.79-Acre Residential Parcel into Two Separate Parcels, Located at 9953 
Buena Vista Avenue in the High Density Residential (R-22) Zone (APN 
384-162-04-00) and Finding the Project Exempt from the California 
Environmental Quality Act (“CEQA”) Pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15315 (Applicant: New West Investment).  (Planning and Building 
– Sawa) 

 
The attached correspondence for above mentioned Item was received and is provided 
for your consideration. 

 

 






